
January 25, 1963 

The regular scheduled meeting of the congregation was called 

to order by our President, Mr. J. Albert Fader. The meeting 

was opened with prayer by Pastor Rasche. 

Reports of organizations were given by following representatives 

of each group covering their activities for the past year: 

Cub Scouts 
Adelphians 
Mothers Club -
Girls Guild - - -
Boys Scouts - - - - - - -

- - - - Julius Fischer 
- - - - Dorothy Trautner 

- - Nancy Fischer 
- - - - Roberta Makowski 

- - Julius Fischer 
Ladies Aid - - - - - - - Mrs. Clara Gross 
Youth Fellowship - - - - - - - - - Robert Makowski 
Sundayschool - - - - - J. Edwin Myers 
Girl Scouts - - - - - - - Dorothy Long 
Womens Guild - - -
Pastor Emeritus Report - - -
Pastor Rasche's Report 

OLD BUSINESS 

- - Grace Fader 
- Dr. Titus Lehmann 

The new By-Laws and Constitution were then read by Mr. 

William Single. Mrs. Myrtle Devaughn then made motion to accept 

same as presented, with changes that were to be made, and Mrs. 

Margaret Mack seconded the motion. Motion was carried by 2/3 

vote of congregation. 

Motion was also made by Dr. Lehmann and seconded by Mr. William 

Laukeman to hold communion at both services the first Sunday in 

each month. 

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 

A motionwas made by Mrs. Nancy Fischer and seconded by Mrs. 
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Naomi Binko for all organizationsto set up a membership drive 

in an attempt to get new persons to join. 

Mr. Fader stated that a committee would be appointed to serve 

for the 90th Anniversary of our church. 

Motion was then made by Mr. J. Edwin Myers that the meeting be 

adjourned and same wa.s seconded by Mr. Ernest Jones. 

Respectfully submitted 

Fred Long, 
Recording Secretary 
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